
From: Judy Thomas
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Cc: IglehartBlockClub@gmail.com
Subject: Opposition to rezone 2069 Marshall
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 2:28:06 PM

Dear Council Members.

This is my second letter asking you to please vote NO n the rezoning of the apartment building that is to be built on
Marshall and Cleveland.  Your job is to represent your constituents, and your constituents do NOT want this
variance.  We have gone from a quiet neighborhood, to one of constant construction and mayhem.  Once these
apartments are completed, the traffic alone will be horrific.  We do believe in balance, and having a 3 story building,
in accordance with the law, will be enough. 

Please think of what is for the good of the neighborhood.  Please do the job that represents us.

Jim and Judy Thomas
2126 Iglehart Av
St. Paul, MN
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